COMMACK UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

MUSIC DEPARTMENT
Mr. Mark Stuckey 1 Scholar Lane
Director of Art and Music Commack, NY 11725
Commack School District (631) 912-2070

May 2024

Dear Current Fourth Through Eighth Grade Parents and Guardians,

The Commack School District Music Department invites you to participate in the Commack Summer Music Camp,
for students continuing to perform with their band, chorus, or orchestra ensembles and entering Grades 5-9 for the
upcoming school year.

The Commack Summer Music Camp will be held from Monday, July 29, through Thursday, August 22",
at Sawmill Intermediate School, from 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. The camp involves exploring various musical
opportunities that will include performing in both instrumental and choral ensembles, improvisation, and developing
skills on the ukulele, piano, and world drums. The camp will be four hours in length per day, four days per week
(Monday through Thursday). There will be the option to attend multiple weeks if you choose to do so. Please note
that there will not be a nurse on site. However, within the district, a nurse will be available if necessary.

To attend and pay the $120 weekly registration fee, please complete all information in SCHOOL PAY by
Friday, May 17", Students who play the Oboe, Bassoon, French Horn, Trombone, Euphonium, Tuba, Viola, Cello,
and Bass will have the option to rent a school instrument. Instrument rental information will be available before the
end of the school year. While the School Pay convenience fee is non-refundable if requesting a refund, the
deadline to request a refund for the Summer Music Camp is Friday, May 31°.

Please contact your child’s music teacher or email summermusiccamp@commack.kl2.ny.us if you have any
questions. We look forward to seeing and hearing many of our student musicians this summer!

Sincerely,

A= mo
Mark Stuckcy 7 4 School Pay Registration
Director of Art and Music

Summer Music Camp Information




